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To: | Chairperson and Transportation and Safety Committee
Through: Wes Anderson, Director of Public Works Aé»,, l’

From: Nick Hatfield, PE, Civil Engineer NL\
Date: Oectober31;-2006-Updated November 6, 2006
Subject: “No Parking” Lincoln Park Condominiums — Lincoln Avenue

A sight-distance issue was brought forward by David Hulseberg, Assistant Village
Manager, for the intersection of Lincoln Avenue and the northern entrance/exit of
Lincoln Park Condominiums. Staff requests a change to the Village Traffic Code to post
“No Parking” on the east side of Lincoln Avenue, from a point 502 feet north from the
curb of the northeast corner of Lincoln Avenue and St. Charles Road, to a point 547 feet
from the same curb. A second posting on the east side of Lincoln Avenue, from the curb
of the northeast corner of Lincoln Avenue and St. Charles Road, to a point 112 feet north
is also requested. These postings effectively remove an available on street parking spot
at each location, which, when occupied, provide a significant sight obstruction for
vehicles exiting the condominium complex. Please see the attached aerial image for
further reference.

This item will be on the November 6, 2006 Transportation and Safety Committee agenda.
The meeting is held at the Village Hall in the Community Room at 7:00 PM. Thisis a
public meeting and public participation is encouraged.

NH

cc. David Hulseberg, AICP, Asst. Village Mgr./Dir. of Community Development



xdo[duwro) wnruruopuo))
0] JIX7/dduBnuy Yinos

Souo07Z  SunpIed oN.,

pasodoad Jo Judxy

xo[dwo) wniuruopuo))
0) JIX7/3oue)ug] YJIoN




